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FAMILY DAY TICKET DEADLINE: APRIL 22 

Guardians of the Galaxy Vol. 2” could 
be the biggest blockbuster of the 

summer movie season, and we’re screen-
ing it on opening weekend – Sunday, May 
7 – at our first Family Day of the year at 
the Ward Theatres.

	 Time: 8:30 a.m. check-in, 9:30 a.m.  
showtime

	 Cost: $6 per Aloha Pacific FCU 
primary member (limited to one 
per primary member); $8 per joint 
account owner/guest (limited to 
two per primary member)

The deadline to reserve tickets is Sat-
urday, April 22.

Go to alohapacific.com / What’s New 
/ Community & Events to download the 
ticket order form or pick up a form at any 
Oahu branch. 

For more information, call 539-0151.
Please bring your receipt and/or photo 

ID when you pick up your tickets at the 
branch or at the event. See you there!

ANOTHER ANNUAL MEETING SUCCESS!

Mahalo to the nearly 400 members 
who attended our 79th Annual 

Meeting March 15 at McCoy Pavilion!
We hope you enjoyed the bento and 

refreshments and had a chance to chat 
with Aloha Pacific FCU execs and the 
Board of Directors.

Mahalo also to City Council Chair 
Ron Menor, our guest speaker. 

Three members of the Board were 
confirmed at the meeting. They are  
Geminiano “Toy” Arre Jr., Darwin  
Hamamoto and Sam Moku. No balloting 

was necessary this year because only these 
three incumbents applied for the three 
seats that were up for election. 

APFCU member Elienne Yoshida won 
the grand prize of the evening, a $1,000 
Hawaiian Airlines gift card. Fifty other 
door prizes worth at least $25 each and 
two 32-inch TVs were awarded that eve-
ning. Congratulations to all!

LAST CALL FOR 
$2,000 SCHOLARSHIP 

APPLICATIONS!

Members: There’s still time to apply for a 
Masami Oshi Memorial Scholarship.

The deadline is Monday, April 24 – all ap-
plications must have been received or post-
marked that day. You can also drop off your 
application at any APFCU branch.

We will present $2,000 cash awards to 15 
APFCU members this summer. Go to our 
website, alohapacific.com, for more infor-
mation and to download the application.

Important reminder: School transcripts 
are among the application requirements 
and they must be official transcripts, not 
photocopies. 

Aloha, members!
We are pleased to announce a new 

partnership with Hawaii National Guard 
FCU. This partnership will bring an ad-
ditional two branches, 1,937 members 
and $18 million in assets.

Starting in May their members will 
become part of our ohana under a co-
branding agreement. They will be called 
Hawaii National Guard Credit Union, a 
Division of Aloha Pacific Federal Credit 
Union. HNGCU will offer APFCU prod-
ucts, and members of both credit unions 
will be able to use APFCU or co-branded 
locations. 

Please visit our website for more news 
and events coming this Spring.

Mahalo!

PRESIDENT’S  
MESSAGE
Vince J. Otsuka

Members gathered in the McCoy pavilion for the An-
nual Meeting.

Vince Otsuka, president and CEO of Aloha Pacific 
FCU, congratulates member Elienne Yoshida, who 
won the grand prize of the evening, a $1,000 Hawai-
ian Airlines gift card.



Membership ($5 in regular savings) required to receive benefits and services. All loans subject to approval.

CURRENT RATES  |  Please call 808-531-3711, visit any APFCU branch or www.alohapacific.com for our current account and loan rates.

MAIN BRANCH
832 South Hotel Street, Honolulu, HI 96813
(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 566-0616 Fax

Monday–Friday: 7:30 am–5 pm 

FORT STREET BRANCH
988 Fort Street Mall, Honolulu, HI 96813

(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 539-0226 Fax
Monday–Friday: 7:30 am–5 pm 

KAILUA BRANCH
200 Hamakua Drive, Suite B6, Kailua, HI 96734
(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 539-0276 Fax

Monday–Friday: 9 am–6 pm 
Saturday & Select Holidays: 9 am–2 pm

KAIMUKI BRANCH
3625 Harding Avenue, Honolulu, HI 96816
(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 539-0256 Fax

Monday–Friday: 9 am–6 pm 
Saturday & Select Holidays: 9 am–2 pm 

KAPOLEI BRANCH
1001 Kamokila Boulevard, Suite 104,  

Kapolei, HI 96707
(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 539-0266 Fax

Monday–Friday: 9 am–6 pm 
Saturday & Select Holidays: 9 am–2 pm

WAIKELE BRANCH
94-799 Lumiaina Street, Unit 2-A2,  

Waipahu, HI 96797
(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 539-0216 Fax

Monday–Friday: 9 am–6 pm 
Saturday & Select Holidays: 9 am–2 pm

WAIMALU BRANCH
98-1277 Kaahumanu St., Ste. 132, Aiea, HI 96701

(808) 531-3711 Phone • (808) 539-0206 Fax
Monday–Friday: 9 am–6 pm 

Saturday & Select Holidays: 9 am–2 pm 

HENDERSON BRANCH
9555 S. Eastern Avenue, Suite 150,  

Las Vegas, NV 89123
(702) 776-6900 Phone • (702) 776-6906 Fax

Monday–Friday: 9:30 am–5:30 pm
Saturday: 9:30 am–2 pm

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Gary Iwai (Board Chair),  
Stan Inamasu (1st Vice Chair), Allan Fujimoto (2nd  
Vice Chair), Darwin Hamamoto  (Secretary), Robert  
S. Morita, Sam Moku and Geminiano “Toy” Arre Jr.

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE: Ann Sakurao (Chair), 
Ted Takahashi (Vice Chair), Diane Murata (Secretary), 
Ben Dimond and  Howard Okamoto

PRESIDENT & CEO: Vince J. Otsuka

Letters and other correspondence for APFCU’s Supervisory Com-
mittee should be mailed to P.O. Box 1377, Aiea HI 96701.

KalaLine is published by the Aloha Pacific FCU. Articles are for in-
formation only, not individual advice. Consult with your attorney, 
accountant, financial advisor or other professional regarding your 
situation. Copyright ©2017

Federally Insured by NCUA

HOSTED BY:	

Chad Kunihisa, LPL Financial Advisor/CPA, CFP® &	
Jasen Ishihara, LPL Financial Advisor/CFS, CAS 
SPONSORED BY: Aquila Group of Funds

UNDERSTANDING SOCIAL SECURITY 
presented by AARP Hawaii

Friday, April 28, at The Pacific Club, 1451 Queen Emma St.
Registration: 9:00 am – 9:20 am; Seminar: 9:30 am – 10:45 am
Cost: Free* with $15 per person deposit

Richard Storaasli, our guest speaker from AARP, will discuss benefits and en-
rollment requirements along with the pros and cons of receiving Social Security 
benefits at the earliest possible date, waiting until you reach full retirement age, 
or delaying even longer to get maximum benefits. 

FREE refreshments and ample parking. Sign up today; seats are limited.
Call Vikki at 539-0139 to RSVP (before you send payment)  
and for more information.

*Deposit will be refunded at the door, but non-attendance forfeits deposit.
AARP Hawaii is not affiliated with Aloha Pacific FCU or Aloha Pacific  
Financial Group

Securities offered through LPL Financial, member FINRA/SIPC. Insurance products offered 
through LPL Financial or its licensed affiliates. 

Not NCUA Insured • No Credit Union Guarantee • May Lose Value

Aloha Pacific Financial Group, Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union, AARP and LPL 
are separate entities. Aloha Pacific Federal Credit Union and Aloha Pacific Finan-
cial Group are not registered broker/dealers.

Checks payable to: 

Aloha Pacific FCU
Attn: Vikki Kaya-Lao
832 South Hotel St.
Honolulu, HI 96813

MEMBER APPRECIATION DAY  
IS JUNE 3

Mark your calendars! Our popular Mem-
ber Appreciation Day is happening Saturday, 
June 3, at the 50th State Fair, Aloha Stadium.

We’ll have games and prize giveaways, and 
a special discount for the E.K. Fernandez Fun 
Pass, the card that’s used for admission to the 
fair, rides, games, food and more.

Stay tuned for more details. 

Transfer funds from your APFCU account to other APFCU members’ accounts! 
Go to alohapacific.com to find out how 

NEW!


